
                        

 

THE ACADEMY 2019-2020 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

 

The Academy Charter School is now accepting kindergarten 

registrations for the 2019-2020 school year.  A child should turn 5 years 

old on or before September 1st, 2019 in order to be eligible for 

kindergarten next year.  When registering, please bring your child’s 

birth certificate so that a copy can be made for our records.  All 

applications are due by March 1, 2019 to be included in the annual 

kindergarten lottery.  Applications are available in the school office at 

109 Hinton Street. Contact the school if you have any                  

questions at 803-385-6334. 


